Government of Gouvernement des
Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Quest

July 4, 2018

Mr. Roger Connelly
Chairperson

Inuvialuit Water Board
P.0O. Box 2531

Inuvik, NT XOE OTO

RE: N7L1-1835 - INUVIK TO TUKTOYAKTUK HIGHWAY (ITH) PROJECT
Request for Extension For Submission of Information as Requested in IWB May 4, 2018 Letter

The Government of the Northwest Territories Department of Infrastructure requests an extension to
September 7, 2018 for the submission of the various maps, reports, records, documentation,
summaries, updates to plans and details regarding the inspection and monitoring instruments to meet
the Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) requirements as stated in your letter dated May 4, 2018.

We sincerely apologize for failing to meet the timeframes identified in the Water License (N7L1-1835)
and as indicated in your recent letter of May 4, 2018. We will make every effort to ensure that all the
requirements are submitted no later than September 7, 2018.

Thank you for your kind consideration to the extension request and should you have any questions
regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Binay Yadav, Director of Transportation at
Binay Yadav@gov.nt.ca or myself at Dean Ahmet@gov.nt.ca .
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Dean Ahmet
Senior Program Manager — Major Projects

Transportation Division
GNWT Department of Infrastructure
Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway Project
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